
Central Primary School
Our mission statement:   Every Child is Central

Headteacher: Katie Bentham MA

15th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week has been full of lots of exciting learning at Central which was lovely to hear about in
celebration assembly yesterday.  Below you can find out more about who has achieved star of
the week or a headteacher affirmation and what they have been doing to earn one of these
awards.

Our stars of this week are celebrated in the post below

https://central.herts.sch.uk/stars-of-the-week-14th-october-2021/

Headteacher Affirmations can be found in the post below:

https://central.herts.sch.uk/headteacher-affirmations-13th-october-2021/

Well done to all of these children.

I would like to remind parents that the school gates close at 8.50am and that anyone who is
late will need to head round to the school office where they will receive a late mark.  A member
of the headship team will follow up on any children who are persistently late.

I would also like to ask parents not to allow their children to play in the adventure park before
or after school, they can however play in the pocket park.

Can I please ask that all children who have long hair have this tied up as we are getting visits
from some not very nice creatures and the best way to ensure that this does not spread is if hair
is tied up.

Staff have been made aware of some children watching a netflix series called Squid game.
This program is not suitable for anyone under the age of 17 years old.  Therefore, please
ensure that your children are not watching it.

On Friday 22nd October school will finish at 3.30pm for the October half term break.



Please find two class blogs below:

Willow
https://central.herts.sch.uk/autumn-1-in-willow-class/

Pear
https://central.herts.sch.uk/a-fantastic-half-term-in-pear-class/

Also, a blog about  our Harvest collection:
https://central.herts.sch.uk/harvest-festival/
Thank you to everyone for their donations and generosity.

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,

Katie Bentham
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